
March 19, 2020 

Dance Theater West  Dancers:  Here’s the update as promised. 

AZ schools will remain closed at least until April 10. We will continue to follow their schedule. 

We’ll hope for the best and plan to keep working toward our Spring Recital. 

Dancers dance no matter what! 

Classwork will be posted this week. 

Have fun working on technique  and new choreography.  Check this website for fun and inspiration! 

We’ll have special videos to share and more updates soon. 

If you would like to share a fun ballet video of your own please share it with us by sending it to Rachel at 

RACPhx83@gmail.com 

and if you need us here we are: 

Lisa Young   jeffandlisay@cox.net 

Priscilla        priscilla.campa@gmail.com 

LaTonya      lhorges@yahoo.com 

Lisa Chow   lisa@desertdancetheatre.org 

Rachel         racphx83@gmail.com 

Susie           suzerina@aol.com 
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